
Newsletter #10 

MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s 
                  Event Committee:   Jaan Pill, Lynn (Hennebury) Legge, Peter Mearns,  

                        D.Scott Munro, Gina (Davis) Cayer 
                  Data base team:      Howard Hight, Diana (McLagan) Redden 
 

Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto 
 
First – Thanks to all the Grads who replied to our survey. We received lots of 
suggestions and thought we would share some of them with you right away. 
 

• Contacting grads on the database: 
When folks sent in their email addresses we had assured all that we would 
respect their confidentiality.  However if you wish to contact someone on 
the list of names it can be done. 

Let Howard ( hahight@gmail.com )  know the person or persons you would 
like to contact. He will send them an email advising them of your wish and 
give them your email address and any other information you wish.  
Simply he will pass on your email request to them. It is then up to them if 
they wish to contact you. 

• Accommodations: 
We contacted the Stay Inn/Suites Hotel that was advertised in our 
Newsletter #8 and they said they do have rooms with twin beds, there 
would just be an additional $10.00 charge – we confirmed that it would be 
$109.99 per night (for 2 people) for the MCHS 2015 Reunion. 
 

This will be a wonderful event.  
But it will not be perfect if you’re not there. 
 
We hope you’ll be coming.  We want you to come.  

Most importantly we want to see you there. Chat with 
you. Catch up on the past 50 years. 
YOUR   Database Team:  Howard & Diana              


